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15 October 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
SUPERHERO P&C SCHOOL DISCO – PARENT HELPERS 
 
Our school disco will be held on Wednesday 13 November 2019 as a P&C fundraiser.  Our aim is to 
purchase a new bbq and a giant esky 
 
We would like to encourage parents/carers to be involved in the organisation of our school disco.  We 
require assistance with setting up, cooking the sausages, checking attendance, extra supervision and 
packing away. 
 
Please fill out the note below if you are able to assist at the disco.  Please indicate your preference of 
times. 
 
Students are to only attend their year group disco. 
 
Please return this note to the office by Friday 8 November 2019. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Belinda Harrington 
Coordinating Teacher 
 
 

GROSE VIEW PUBLIC SCHOOL 
School Disco – Parent Helpers 

 
   I am able to assist at the School Disco 
   I am unable to assist at the School Disco 
 
My time preference is: 
 
 Kindergarten–Year 2:  4.00–5.30 pm 
 Years 3–6:  5.30–7.00 pm 
 Other:  ____________________ 
 
Parent/Carer Name:  ______________________________      Contact Number:  ________________ 
 

Parent/Carer Signature:  ____________________________________     Date:  _________________ 
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